
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Nov. 1st, 2024 

Next week, our Girls volleyball teams enter playoffs. This means that it's 
time for the annual Carson Graham Seniors Night. Our Senior Girls 
Volleyball team is hosting Sutherland next Monday evening, and you are 
encouraged to come out and support the girls in their last home game ever! 
Pregame celebrations begin at 5:45, and the match begins at 6:00 PM. Go 
Eagles! 
 
Good luck to Eagles James Pinfold and Logan Wolff who will be 
representing Carson this weekend at Cross Country Provincials. Both 
James and Logan qualified to run as individuals and will be racing at Jerico 
tomorrow. Be sure to give them words of encouragement if you see them in 
the halls today!! Congrats and good luck boys! 
 
There will be a gifted lunch Monday Nov 4th in room D208” 
 
To all grade 8 boys interested in playing basketball this year, there will be a 
meeting today at lunch in B107 (Mr. Thornhill's foods room). See you 
there!" 
 
 


